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Budget Commission Meeting 

Tuesday, October 1, 2024, 9:00 a.m. - Room 3-114 

2079 East Ninth Street, Cleveland, OH 44115 

 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Required Legal Notices were provided and posted.  The Meeting was held at the Cuyahoga County 

Administrative Headquarters, 2079 East 9th Street, Cleveland, OH 44115.  The meeting was called 

to order at 9:02 a.m. by Michael Chambers. The roll was called. In attendance were: 

 

• Michael Chambers, Cuyahoga County Fiscal Officer 

• Mark Musson, alternate for County Prosecutor, Michael O’Malley 

• Katherine Gallagher, Deputy Chief of Staff Operations for Cuyahoga County and 

alternate for County Executive Chris Ronaye 

 

Other attendees: Kimberly Hafley, Accountant II, Budget Commission; Robin Pitts-Lynch, 

Administrator, Budget Commission & Real Estate Tax, Bridgette Cofield, Accountant II, Budget 

Commission, Lisa Rocco, Director of Operations, Fiscal Office. 

 

Chambers called for any public comment.  No public comments were made. Meeting was turned 

over to Robin Pitts-Lynch. 

 

Pitts-Lynch reviewed the Alternative Method for Apportionment. 

 

Chambers opened the floor for questions. Gallagher inquired about prior methods for 

apportionment. Chambers called for a motion to reaffirm the current Alternative Method of 

Apportionment. The motion was made by Musson and seconded by Gallagher. The motion 

carried forward and was approved unanimously. 

 

Chambers called for any other business. Hearing none, Chambers called for a motion to adjourn. 

The motion to adjourn was made by Musson and seconded by Gallagher. The motion carried 

forward and was approved unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 

 

 

Minutes recorded by Bridgette Cofield, Budget Commission 


